
 

Luther Manor Weekly Happenings and Updates 

October 20, 2021 6:21 pm 

Campus Updat es 
● Following up on our ongoing testing and re-testing of residents and staff, there 

are no new cases in the Courtyards or the Health Care Center. The second 
round of resident and staff testing is complete and all test results came back 
negative.  

 
● We are excited to announce we have hired Tina Bell to be our new Beautician for 

the Health Services areas. Tina has been a beautician/stylist/barber for over 40 
years at private salons and serving seniors at another senior living community. 
Tina considers herself respectful, caring, pleasing to her customers and loves 
working with seniors. She lives on the southside of Milwaukee, has been married 
over 20 years and has seven children.  
 
Her salon hours are: 

- Courtyards: Every other Monday morning, Tuesday & Thursday 10 am - 4 pm 
- HCC: Wednesday, Friday and some Monday afternoons 
- River Oaks - Every other Monday morning 

o Appointments are made as follows: 
- HCC & Rehabilitation - Kathy Jastromski 414-847-5080 
- Courtyards & River Oaks - Shari Garza 414-847-5079 
 

● We are also excited to announce that we have scheduled our Moderna booster 
vaccination clinic for Saturday, November 13th for all residents and staff. More 
details will follow including if any forms will be required. What we do know is that 
they will be able to administer the 1st, 2nd or booster vaccine. For the 2nd 
vaccination and the booster the only paperwork that should be necessary is the 
original vaccination card. The clinic will run from 8:00 am - 5:00 pm in our Faith 
and Education Center and the Linden Room of our Terrace Independent Living 
area. We are inquiring if the Pfizer booster will be able to be administered and 
will update this as we get closer.  
 

● Today we learned that a staff member at our River Oaks assisted living facility in 
Mequon tested positive for COVID. On Monday, we implemented precautions 
when this staff member began displaying symptoms. Residents who had direct 
exposure to this staff member were tested and all are negative. One of these 
residents will remain in quarantine out of an abundance of caution. Residents will 
be retested on Monday, Oct 25. Staff will continue to monitor themselves and all 
residents for COVID symptoms. Visitations can continue at the location following 
proper precautions. 
 



 

● Visit protocols continue with the following requirements in place to keep residents 
and staff safe: 

- We will communicate when we have a case in a particular area 
- All visitors are required to use hand sanitizer when entering the area and 

we encourage you to use it throughout your visit  
- Please try not to touch high-contact areas in resident rooms such as bed 

trays 
- You must wear a face mask for your entire visit, even when you are alone 

with the resident 
- Visit only in the resident rooms or apartments, no common area visits are 

allowed 
- If you are not feeling well in any way, please refrain from visiting until you 

are better 
  

Interested in hearing more from us? 
● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 


